
 

     August 27, 2018 

 
The Honorable Charles E. Grassley, Chairman 
Committee on the Judiciary 
United States Senate 
135 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20501 
 
The Honorable Dianne Feinstein, Ranking Member 
Committee on the Judiciary 
United States Senate 
331 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20510 
 
   Re: Nomination of Brett M. Kavanaugh 
 
Dear Chairman Grassley and Ranking Member Feinstein: 
 

We write to express our support for the nomination of Brett M. Kavanaugh to be an 
Associate Justice of the Supreme Court of the United States. 

We all worked with Brett when he was a partner at Kirkland & Ellis in the late 1990s and 
early 2000s.  We saw first hand that he consistently displayed a keen intellect, sound judgment, 
exceptional analytical ability, and the highest level of integrity in representing our clients.  Beyond 
that, we learned that Brett is an unfailingly fair-minded, kind, and modest person, that he has a 
great, self-deprecating sense of humor, and that he was always an amiable colleague.  We are all 
proud to have worked with him. 

Although we hold a broad range of political views, we all believe that Brett is well suited 
by his talent, collegial demeanor, and integrity to be an outstanding justice on the Supreme Court.  
We strongly support his nomination and urge his confirmation by the Senate. 

 

     Sincerely, 

Eugene F. Assaf Daniel F. Attridge James F. Basile 

Jeffrey Bossert Clark Stuart C. Drake James P. Gillespie 

John S. Irving Jay P. Lefkowitz Jack S. Levin 
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Jennifer Levy Patrick F. Philbin Craig S. Primis 

R. Timothy Stephenson Karen N. Walker Edward W. Warren 

Thomas D. Yannucci   

 


